
 

 

 
Hume Coal and Berrima Rail Projects 

Hume Coal – Risk Assessment Meeting 
 
 
 
Date: 12 March 2019 
 
Participants:  
 
Independent Planning Commission: Chris Fell (Panel Chair), Annelise Tuor (Panel 
Member), George Gates (Panel Member), Geoff Sharrock (Panel Member), and Alana Jelfs 
(Senior Planning Officer - Secretariat). 
 
Hume Coal: Greig Duncan (Project Director), Ben Anderson (Approvals Manager), Brett 
McLennan (Director - EMM). 
  
 
Meeting Notes: 
 
The Commission sought a further meeting with the Applicant to review the Applicant’s Risk 
Assessment for the Hume Coal and Berrima Rail Projects, and to confirm that it had indeed 
been carried out.  
 
At the meeting with the Applicant on 12 March 2019, the Commission was provided with 
evidence that the Applicant had carried out a Risk Assessment for the Project.  
 
The Applicant advised the Commission that the Risk Assessment contained sensitive 
commercial-in-confidence material and, on that basis, asked that the Assessment not be made 
public by the Commission.  
 
After careful consideration of that request and in accordance with the Commission’s Meeting 
Record Policy, the Chair of the Panel considering the Projects decided that the Risk 
Assessment should not be made publicly available. 
 
The Commission has not retained a copy of the Risk Assessment. 
 


